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Whitehouse Farm reward trip 

This week the whole school (including nursery) went on their end of year reward trip to Whitehouse 

Farm on Monday.  The children and staff had an excellent time and enjoyed seeing and being able 

to interact with the animals as well as having lots of fun! 
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Dates for your diary 

 
 

Monday 14th July - Summer fair and sports afternoon (Wednesday 16th is our back up date).  No after 

school club after sports day but child care is available. 
 

Tuesday 15th July - Skipping festival in Berwick - class 2.  We will be late back to school (around 3.30pm) 

as we have the afternoon slot in the festival and need to get back to Lowick from Berwick. 
 

Thursday 17th July - RE Day on the theme of Pilgrimage across World Faiths. 
 

Friday 18th July - 1.30pm end of year assembly and blessing, break up for the summer holiday. 
 

Monday and Tuesday 1st & 2nd September - teacher training days - no children in school 
 

Wednesday 3rd September - first day back for children for the new 

school year.  No swimming the first week back and no clubs in the first 

week back.  Child care before and after school is available. 

This week continued… 

We have still had lessons this week and the children have been learning more about pilgrimage across 

some of the major world religions.  They have been comparing pilgrimage between Islam ( Hajj) and 

Hinduism as well as Christianity.  We are going to have a RE focused day on Thursday next week where 

we explore pilgrimage in Buddhism as well as a more interactive approach in the afternoon where Rev 

Alex will be coming in to share some of his experiences of going on pilgrimage. 

 

Separate from our whole school reward trip to Whitehouse Farm, the children earn rewards throughout 

the year in the form of ‘starlets’ which they can then ‘spend’ on items, treats or experiences depending 

on how many they accumulate.  The starlets are rewarded for living up to the values of our schools - 

kindness, effort, thoughtfulness and so on.   Through the starlet shop, the children have saved a great 

amount of starlets to earn a trip to Lowick play park on Thursday lunchtime this week for the whole 

school.  Well done everyone! 

Learning themes next term 

Next term we will be learning about Britain in the Stone Age to Iron Age.  We will be thinking about how 

we know about the past, archaeology, ways of life in different time periods as well as technological 

changes.  In RE we will be learning about Islam and what Muslims believe.  In science class 1 and years 

3 & 4 will be learning about plants and year 5 will be learning about space.  Year 5 will have separate   

lessons for maths (where possible around the tides), science and PSHE.  We will also separate off where 

necessary across the curriculum as appropriate, taking advantage of our flexible learning spaces in 

school. 

Please remember no clubs next week as it is the last week of term - child care is available as usual. 

Clubs will start again on the second week of term in September and we will have clubs every day after 

school 3- 4pm free of charge for our main school children.   


